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The department of health is withdrawing the CR-105 for 
WAC 246-869-090, which was filed July 17, 2008, and pub-
lished as WSR 08-15-087.  The original intent of the expe-
dited rule making was to correct a typo to a code of federal 
regulation cited in the rule.

The program would like to withdraw this CR-105 and 
reopen it to include an additional technical correction by 
deleting the word "doctor's" and replacing it with "pre-
scriber's."  This change is consistent with RCW 69.41.050, 
which details prescription labeling requirements to include 
"the name of the prescriber."  For this reason, the CR-105 for 
WAC 246-935-010 is being withdrawn.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should 
contact Doreen E. Beebe, program manager for the board of 
pharmacy, (360) 236-4834.
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Secretary


